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Town of Genesee 

Little Genesee, NY  14754 

Public Hearing on 2019 Proposed Budget  

October 16, 2018 

 

ATTENDANCE:  Supervisor Alex Smith, Councilman Joshua Bluhm, Michael Cannon, 

Howard Cornwall and Alyn Holcomb.    Highway Superintendent Ben Reynolds, Code 

Enforcement Officer Jonathan Barnes, Town Clerk Bonita Brunner  

Town Residents:  Kayla Bluhm, Colt Bluhm, Peggy Cowell,  

 

This Public Hearing was brought to order by Supervisor Smith at 7 PM, followed by the Pledge 

of Allegiance to the Flag. 

 

FLOOR PERMISSION: 

 

Supervisor Smith opened the floor discussion regarding the Proposed 2019 Budget.  No town 

resident commented.   

 

Supervisor Smith stated that a last-minute change was necessary regarding the amount requested 

by the Bolivar Fire Department.  Supervisor Smith had been advised by the Bolivar Fire Chief 

that there would be no change in their request from last year.  Therefore, our tentative budget 

used the same amount as the 2018 Budget.  However, one of the Fire Commissioners brought in 

their proposed budget today and it did include a 2% increase which amounted to $888.  

Accountant Berry then revised the Proposed budget to allow for this increase.   

 

Review also regarding the amounts included for the Animal Control Law and the adjustments 

needed as discussed at the special Board Meeting held October 4 regarding changes to the 

Highway Department budget.   

 

Resolution #2018-16 was presented to the Town Board as follows: 

 

PUBLIC HEARING AND APPROVAL OF 

2019 TOWN OF GENESEE BUDGET 

 

 WHEREAS, the Preliminary Budget for the Town of Genesee has been completed by the 

Town Board and, 

 

 A Public Hearing being held on October 16, 2018, and all persons desiring to be heard 

having been heard,  

 

 RESOLVED, that the Town of Genesee 2019 Budget was reviewed and approved. 
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CP Cannon made a motion, 2
nd

 by CP Holcomb, to adopt the proposed 2019 Budget 

 

Roll call vote was taken as follows: 

 

CP Cannon               Aye 

CP Cornwall            Aye 

CP Bluhm                Aye 

CP Holcomb            Aye 

Supervisor Smith    Aye 

 

Resolution so approved and the 2019 Proposed Budget was adopted.   

 

Motion to adjourn the Public Hearing made by CP Cannon, 2
nd

 by CP Holcomb.  Meeting was 

adjourned at 7:15 p.m.   

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Bonita Brunner 

Town Clerk 

Dated:  October 17, 2018 

 


